UNIVERSITETY OF BERGEN

University of Bergen Staff Mobility Week 2013

The University of Bergen hereby announces its fourth Staff Mobility Week, to take
place in Bergen during the week 3 - 7 June 2012. This year we will offer a program
with three tracks for administrative university staff:

1. Health, Safety and Environment group

2. University libraries (The researcher and the library.)

4. IT Services

The application deadline is February 15 2013.

We can welcome approximately 40 participants in total, 10-15 persons in each track.
We will normally not admit more than one person per partner university per track.

Please forward this email to the relevant departments at your university.

More information about applications and programme updates are to be found on this
website:

www.uib.no/international/mobility/administrative-staff/staff-mobility-week/staff-mobility-week-2013
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Coordlna r of Staff Mobility Week

Questions regarding the staff mobility week can be directed to: post@poa.uib.no




